
 

 

 

 

 

 

Born on:  

Dear Madam,you are invited to report on __________ at ____________at___________________________ 

to perform a mammogram for breast cancer prevention. 

If the test comes back negative she will receive a letter at home or on FSE, if, on the other hand, further 

further follow-up examinations she will be contacted by phone. 

In case you are unable to attend and would like to arrange a new appointment, please: 

• call 0542 604150 Monday through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 11:00 a.m, 

• report directly from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. at the Coordination Center office 

              Pap test screening - Mammography, Old Imola Hospital - Viale Amendola 8 

• send an email to mammoscreening@ausl.imola.bo.it specifying first name, last name, 

              date of birth, phone number where you can be easily reached (cell phone if possible). 

 

 

If for any reason you no longer wish to be invited for these screenings, please notify the Screening Center 

of the Imola Health Authority. 

Best Regards 

 

The Responsible of Oncology Screening Programs 

      Dr. Margherita de Lillo 

N.B: 

-Present this letter to be eligible for free mammography. A request from the famaly doctor. 

--Bring the x-rays of any previous mammograms to view. 

 

 

it is important to contact us: 

- If you have already had a mammogram in the past 12 months. 



- if you do not wish to accept the invitation. 

The information on the processing of personal data is available on the website www.ausl.imola.bo.it in the 

section dedicated to Oncology Screenings. 


